
Below is a screen shot showing Ellen S. Fox as a member of the International Planned 

Parenthood Investment Committee.  Girl Scouts of the USA appointed Ellen S. Fox as a member 

of the Girl Scout National Board of Directors?  Her name has been highlighted in yellow to make 

it easier to see.  The page can be found online here. 

 

http://www.girlscouts.org/who_we_are/leadership/ntl_board.asp
http://www.ippfwhr.org/en/board_of_directors#7

